
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Sarasota Housing Authority (SHA) will hold a public hearing on a 
significant amendment to its Annual Plan for HUD on June 3, 2024, at 9:00 
a.m. at its Central Office located at 269 S. Osprey Avenue, Sarasota, FL 
34236. The draft budget is available for review at the following locations 
during regular hours of operation, 8:00 a.m. through 5:00 p.m., Monday 
through Thursday: 
 
SHA Central Office - 269 S. Osprey Avenue, Sarasota, FL 34236 
OCB Property Office - 1912 N. Orange Ave., Sarasota, FL 34234  
 
It can also be viewed on-line at:  
https://www.sarasotahousing.org/about.aspx?section=policies 
 
Date of Posting:  April 18, 2024  
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